
For those giving talks, please plan to use a Power Point presentation on a PC that is already 

present in the room--bring the presentation on a flash drive or CD. Please be present before the 

beginning of the session in which you are speaking to put your talk on the room's PC. We will 

NOT have support for using your own laptop or time to put the talk on the computer at any time 

other than during coffee breaks. 

Please provide the title of your talk when you register, even if it is tentative, you will have 

an opportunity to change it before October 4. 

 

For those giving posters, please try to use a vertical format, or else keep the maximum width 

under 48 inches. 


